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Communiqué 
 

Mass for the Aboriginal children 
who perished in residential schools 

 
Montreal, June 9, 2021 – On Friday, June 11, the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus, at 5:00 p.m., Archbishop Christian Lépine of Montreal will preside at a special 
Mass held at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral for the Aboriginal children who 
perished in residential schools.. The Mass is in response to the appalling discovery of 
the remains of 215 children in unidentified graves within the grounds of a former 
residential school in Kamloops, B.C. 
 
‘‘We continue to pray for the children lost, for their grieving families and for our Aboriginal 
brothers and sisters across Canada, in Quebec and in the Greater Montreal area,’’ 
declared Archbishop Lépine; ‘’Words cannot express my deep sorrow in the face of so 
much suffering.’’ 
 
In accordance with the public-health guidelines in effect, a maximum of 100 persons will 
be allowed to attend this Mass in the cathedral. 
 
Since the cathedral can only allow 100 persons to attend in person, we invite you to join 
the live broadcast of the Mass via: 
 
our YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9NYPA4cnZNcsOXnGx1-
Qqg 
 
or 
 
our facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/diocesemontreal/ 
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Source and information: 
Erika Jacinto 
Press Officer, Archbishop's Office 
Director, Communications and Media Relations  
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Montreal  
ejacinto@diocesemontreal.org 
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